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Request No. DPU 1-3: 
 

Electric Distribution Companies refer to Attachment A, Table 3. 

(a) Please provide the information specified in columns B through G, and columns J 
through M (see instructions provided at the bottom of the worksheet). 

(b) Also provide any relevant supporting documentation used to calculate values 
entered into Table 3. 

 

Response: 

Please see DPU 1-3 Attachment 1.  The customer bill impacts were calculated based 
on 2018 test year usage from D.P.U. 19-130, FG&E’s most recent rate case.  The 
change to the RAAF is provided on DPU 1-3 Attachment 1, Page 3 of 3.  The 
corresponding Excel file “Attachment A” is also provided.  
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